
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:44:29 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 11:37 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Navin Persaud

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To whom it may concern,
Enbridge gas has raised the rates three times this year alone. Last year October I used 131 cubic meters of gas at
$2.31 per day this October it is $4.10, how can Enbridge justify a 77.4% increase with inflation being so high and
the cost to get groceries from last year was around $1000/month to now $1500/month. We’re paying more at the
pumps and everywhere else. At a time when we will be using more gas to stay warm in our home, how can Enbridge
justify this is not the worst possible time for another increase.
I’ve done many retrofits to make my home more efficient such as sealing, attic insulation and high efficiency
HVAC, all to now still pay more. What would have happened if I didn’t make those investments?
With the addition of the carbon tax and the potential increases on that also.
Canadian families are out of options to save and still provide a decent quality of life for our children.
I am against another increase, I can only hope my voice is heard and not fall on deaf ears. Ultimately I pray and
hope I’m not stuck with paying whatever Enbridge charges and I have no options to challenge it.

Sincerely,
Navin Persaud

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




